
28. 9. 2000

REPORT OF THE BUS STOPS AND SHELTERS SUBCOMMITTEE

PART A - MATTERS REQUIRING A COUNCIL DECISION

1. EASTERN ORBITER - BUS STOP CHANGES AND
BUS STOP CHANGES - THE NEW BUS EXCHANGE

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Kevin Roche, Committee Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  On street management

The purpose of this report is to inform the Council of the recommendations
of the Bus Stops and Shelters Subcommittee in respect to alterations to bus
stops in connection with the above.

At its meeting on 12 September 2000 the City Services Committee
considered two reports in respect to the above (copies are attached) seeking
approval to bus stop changes resulting from the extension of the Orbiter bus
service and establishment of the new bus exchange.

The Committee referred both these reports to the Bus Stops and Shelters
Subcommittee to consider:

1. (a) Whether the Committee should support, or alternatively seek
changes, to the route.

(b) The bus stops which may be required.

2. That the Subcommittee report direct to the September meeting of the
Council.

The Subcommittee met on Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 September 2000
and it is recommended that the alterations to bus stops and establishment of
new stops as detailed in the attached reports be approved by the Council.

It has been decided that the location of the bus stops and pedestrian
crossings in the vicinity of The Palms, Papanui and Eastgate Shopping
Centres should be re-examined at a later meeting, together with the priority
for bus shelters on this route.  The establishment of bus stops and slip lanes
in the QEII Drive section of the route will be considered as part of the
forthcoming budget round.

It is intended that the Subcommittee will also inspect proposed bus stop
sites in the Centaurus Road area during its meeting later in October.
(Note:  These stops are not detailed in the attached reports.)

Recommendation: That the bus stop alterations and establishment of new bus
stops contained in the two reports attached be approved by
the Council.

CONSIDERED THIS 28TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2000

MAYOR

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/Agendas/2000/September/CityServices/TheEasternOrbiterBusStopChanges.pdf

